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Bombs / Bullets / Water 

I want to give you an update regarding a couple of  situations that are 

impacting lives in a world that is fallen and  broken. 

 

F irst, Ukraine, a country at war.  World Reach staff Andrew and Luba Bulyhin live in Sumy, a city in 

northeastern Ukraine, very close to the Russian border.  

They have experienced shelling and Russian troop 

movements through their city.  At the beginning of the 

war, they decided to remain in Sumy to help members 

of their church and others cope with the situation.  

Their church has served as a food distribution center and Andrew and 

Luba have been helping get food to those in need in and around Sumy.   

 

In one conversation that I had with Andrew, he said they are often asked 

a question , especially by those who do not know Christ— “ How could 

your good God allow this to happen?”  This is an understandable 

question… How would you answer it in the middle of bombs and 

bullets? 

 

Please pray for safety for the Bulyhins and continued opportunities to 

be salt, light, and the aroma of Christ to those who are in need of the 

Savior. 

 

T he second situation involves water at our World Reach medical clinic in Muthetheni, Kenya.  We will soon begin drilling a much 

needed well to supplement  our dependence on rain water, which is 

often sparse.  The need is great, for without a reliable water supply, 

there can be no clinic.  The well will most likely need to be deep, 

around 700 feet.  The clinic not only meets physical needs, but through 

our staff, spiritual needs.  As many as 400 people per month have been 

visiting our clinic. 

   

Pray that God will bless us with a reliable water source; so we can 

continue to share about  Jesus, who is The Water of Life! 

 

Thank you so much for your  prayer and/or financial support for the 

Cause of Christ around the world through World Reach.  I’ll have 

another teaching assignment in Kenya this summer. 
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